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As a mother of 3 I am concerned for the environmental and health impacts of the proposed Plasfrefine recycling 
plant. Particularly, I believe a thorough independent report should be  undertaken and made public before any 
decision is made regarding its placement. I am concerned about the impact on air quality and drinking water 
given its proximity to my home and the water catchment. 

Many of my neighbours and I choose to live in the Southern Highlands in order to protect our health from 
pollutants. I urge the committee to redirect this development into an area that is further away from the dense 
and growing population of Moss Vale and surrounds. 
 

 




